

## Coulee Region Child Abuse Prevention Task Force

La Crosse Department of Public Works 400 La Crosse Street La Crosse, WI 54601

March 13, 2014

Dear La Crosse Board of Public Works,

As the Co-Chair of The Coulee Region Child Abuse Task Force I am requesting the permission of the Board to attach a large blue ribbon to every other light pole, and a sign on every third light pole on Main Street running east from West Ave to Losey Blvd, 7th Streets running south from La Crosse st to Cass Street and 4th street from Main going north to LaCrosse st. The signs and ribbons would be up for the month of April in awareness of National Child Abuse Prevention Month. The task force will also be responsible for taking down all signs and ribbons at the end of April.

The Child Abuse Prevention Task Force's mission is creating awareness of child abuse and more importantly how we, as individuals, families and a community can prevent child abuse.

Please contact me either via email here at the county or phone, 789-4859 with your decision regarding this request.

If you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me at 789-4859. Thank you for your time and for your help in assisting not only the Child Abuse Prevention Task Force but the City of La Crosse in our fight to end child abuse in our community.

Nicole Milliren. M.S. LPC

La Crosse County Human Services Coulee Region Child Abuse Task Force co-Chair

Committee Co-Chairs:

Nicole Milliren, 789-4859 Jeanne Meyer, 791-3882

La Crosse County Human Services

Stepping Stones

WIZM

Head Start

WXOW-News Channel 19

La Crosse County Health Dept.

Onalaska Lioness

Holmen Lioness

La Crosse Community members

PATH agency

Family and Children's Center

School Dist. Of La Crescent

School Dist. of La Crosse

Franciscan Skemp Health Care

Family Resources

Coulee Children's Center

UWL-Alpha Xi Delta

Gundersen Lutheran

Coulee Parenting magazine

YWCA, CASA program

14/03/19

"Great Kids Start With You"